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Term 2 Week 4, 20 May 2020 
 

Sacred Heart Pymble   

Bulletin 
 

 

Principal’s Message 
 

Week 5 
Everyone is welcome back in week 5.  We look forward to seeing you.   

Some parents may wish to continue to keep their children at home next 

week.  You will find that there will not be an extensive home-based 

learning program offered.  As teachers commence face to face 

teaching, they will mostly be referring children to Mathletics and Reading 

Eggs for home-based learning.  

Please be aware that drop off and pick up from the school will not be 

speedy in week 5. Pick up and drop off is only available from Bobbin Head 

Road.  If you have the opportunity could you please practice part of the 

drive though process with your children - opening and closing car doors, putting seat belts on – that would 

be helpful.  We appreciate your patience.   

You may have noticed that this week in Week 4 we are doing practice drills with the children to get them 

familiar with how afternoon pick up will take place when all students return to school in Week 5. We have 

been bringing the children down from class early to practice lining up in allocated lines etc. Pick up still 

commences 3.00pm.  

 

Upcoming Events 

May 25 
Students return fulltime to SHP for 

Face to Face Learning 
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Keeping our SHP community safe is a priority for us.  We have a school hygienist 

working each day cleaning toilets, desks and other ‘high touch’ surfaces such as 

railings and door handles.  We use sanitiser and wash hands regularly throughout 

the day.  Teachers model social distancing and remind children about it every 

day.  We do not allow parents to enter the school grounds – there are no assemblies.  If children cough or 

sniffle, we ask parents to take children home immediately.  Please help us to keep Sacred Heart safe.  

Enrolments 
I have commenced interviews for the 2021 Kindergarten cohort.  With 

COVID 19 this year our timeline for enrolments is very delayed.  If your 

child will be in the ‘Kindergarten class of 2021’, please complete the 

enrolment forms and email them to our office as soon as possible.  Do 

not hesitate to look at our ‘virtual tour’ 

https://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/#modal 

 

Staff Development Day 3 July 
The Catholic Schools Office has gazetted a staff development day (student free day) for the schools of 

Broken Bay Diocese on July 3.   

 

 

Religious Education 
 
 

Parent Reflection Sessions 
You are invited to the Broken Bay Catholic School Parents’ Zoom Parent 

Reflection and Coffee Chats this Thursday, 21st May & Friday, 22nd May at 

11:00am. 

 

Please click on this link for more information: 

http://walkingtheway.dbbcso.org/calendar.html  

 

You may wish to contact Jo Spek directly: jo.spek@dbb.catholic.edu.au. 

 

Liana Stella  

REC Director 
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